
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2020-2021                                                        Date:- 09/04/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to inform you that the students of Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will be 

organizing a Cloth Bag Distribution Programme in celebration of Unnata Bharat Abhiyan 

on 12th  April 2021. We extend a warm invitation to all students, faculty members, and 

administrative staff to actively participate in this meaningful event. 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Cloth Bag Distribution Programme - Unnata Bharat Abhiyan, 2021 

 

On 12th  April 2021, Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized a Cloth Bag Distribution Programme to 

commemorate Unnata Bharat Abhiyan. The event aimed not only to celebrate the spirit of Unnata Bharat but also to 

promote a plastic-free environment by encouraging the use of eco-friendly alternatives. 

The campus was abuzz with excitement as students, faculty members, and administrative staff actively participated in 

the programme. The highlight of the event was the distribution of cloth bags to all attendees, symbolizing a collective 

commitment to reducing the use of single-use plastic. 

The program commenced with a brief introduction to Unnata Bharat Abhiyan, emphasizing the importance of 

sustainable practices and environmental consciousness. Students took the lead in organizing various activities, including 

awareness sessions on the detrimental effects of plastic pollution and the significance of embracing reusable 

alternatives. 

Participants were enlightened on the environmental impact of plastic waste, fostering a sense of responsibility towards 

the planet. Interactive sessions facilitated discussions on practical steps to reduce plastic usage in daily life, with an 

emphasis on the advantages of adopting cloth bags. 

The Cloth Bag Distribution Programme successfully conveyed a powerful message about the necessity of transitioning to 

a plastic-free lifestyle. Attendees left the event not only with cloth bags in hand but also with a heightened awareness of 

their role in creating a sustainable and eco-friendly community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


